
Region 4 Zone 2 Report 

 
Hello Lions. The past 2 months I have attended all clubs in the Zone. Hazel Green had a raffle, and 
cookout. PDG Neil has a Leo club started at Southwestern Schools. The club is helping with fundraising 
for a veteran’s memorial. They are busy transporting eyes. The club has a program to attract new 
members. 

 

The Platteville club had a dinner to honor scholarship receipts. They are planning a membership night at 
the October meeting. The new club meeting place is at Country Kitchen in Platteville. The club has the 
Christmas tree sale coming up, and participated in Dairy Days. 

 

Cuba City has had the Lions Club Float in several parades. The meeting is well attended, and they had a 
great steak fry in August. PDG Jerry Sherwin cooks a great steak. They are very active in eye transports, 
and meals on wheels. The early summer Dairy Days was well attended. 

 

The Shullsburg club has also been in several parades. The club sponsored Music in Park, and had 
chicken dinner along with the music. They are making plans for Cheese Fest on 10-6-2012.The next 
regular meeting the club will host the annual new teacher, new business night. Club member Robert 
Woodworth was in a serious motorcycle accident. We pray for a speedy recovery. 

 

I plan to attend the cabinet meeting. The next Zone meeting will be in Dickyville, at Shultz’s 10-16-2012, 
at 6:30pm. This will be a joint meeting with Darwin Lawson’s Zone. 

 

The Reilly family has been busy. Son Pat was married 9-8-2012 to a wonderful young lady Amanda. Son 
Jim and his lady Lisa will have our first grandchild in December. Jeanne and I are living the dream. 

 

Best wishes Lion Emmett 

 


